
 

 

St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter 

Friday 6th June  
 

  

Dear Parents 
 
It was lovely to welcome the children back after the break. We have a busy time ahead this half term but hopefully 
one where we can make the most of our swimming pool and large grounds. 
We had a wonderful Rocksteady performance on Friday with our musicians displaying their talents. We also hosted 
our first "Stay and Play” session for our new September reception children and all St Mary's children have started their 
new learning topics with enthusiasm. 
 

Well done Oscar, who has won the Golden Padlock.  



Anning class went to the First School Sports Festival at St Osmund’s on Wednesday.  The children 
took part in lots of exciting sporting activities and learned a range of new skills. Everyone had lots of 
fun and enjoyed all the sporting challenges and the bonus was the weather was beautiful too! 
 

 

                                                 Sports Day  
We are looking forward to sports day on June 18th, we welcome parents / carers to join their child for a picnic at 12pm  

 

 

 

Our fantastic PTA will be providing all the children with an Ice lolly on sports day 

 

 

 

 

 

Anning class has started a writing unit based on 
'The Tempest' by William Shakespeare. We 
acted out being on the ship while it was caught 
in the violent storm at the start of the play. 

Please send your child in with a packed lunch. 

If you wish to order a packed lunch from local food links please can you do this by Tuesday 10th June. 
There will no longer have a hot lunch option for that day.      



  

We had such a great morning 
watching our Rocksteady band 
performances.  

We are so proud of our St 
Mary’s Rock stars.  

A really big thank you to our 
band leader Hamish he has 
been so enthusiastic and 
supportive with our children.   

All the children will be 
coming home with a 
Rocksteady letter this 
afternoon. All bookings are 
made through rocksteady. 



Upcoming events  

Year Group Event Date 

Whole School   Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 18th June 

ICENI/Maiden 
castle 

Visiting Instrument-Wessex music at Manor 
park school-1/1.45pm 

Monday 23rd June 

Transition day  

Whole School 

Transition day for all school years  Tuesday 1st July  

Whole School  Children finish for summer Holidays  Friday 18th July  

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


